
 
 

 

August 24, 2020 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Standards Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD  21046 

 

 

Re:     Request for Grant Dismissal  

 

Reference:  FCC ID: N7NHL78 

    

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

It has come to our attention recently that the test reports submitted to the Commission for 

the certification of FCC ID: N7NHL78 contain incorrect measurement data due to the 

errors in test procedures.  Incorrect RBW settings were used for measuring band edge 

emissions in Band 12, Band 13 and Band 26.   

 

To preserve the integrity of our FCC filings, we would like to request the Commission to 

dismiss the grant issued on June 6, 2019 as well as the subsequent C2PC grant issued on 

April 1, 2020.  We confirm that no product bearing FCC ID: N7NHL78 has been sold or 

shipped to the US or anywhere in the world. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ying Wang 

Sr. Manager, Regulatory Compliance 
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